
Subject: Friendly Reminder: Your Input is 

Valuable! 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to remind you about the media survey 

we recently distributed. Your insights are essential to our research, and we would greatly 

appreciate your participation. 

If you have already completed the survey, thank you! If not, please take a moment to share your 

thoughts by clicking the link below: 

[Take the Survey] 

Your feedback will help us improve our media offerings and better serve our audience. The 

survey only takes a few minutes to complete. 

Thank you for considering this request! If you have any questions or need assistance, please do 

not hesitate to reach out. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 

%5bSurvey%20Link%5d

